
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal Address 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we wrap up another school year, I’d like to congratulate our students on a terrific year of 
learning. We have shared many wonderful learning experiences yet again in 2024, and our 
students should all be proud of their fabulous efforts throughout the year. 2025 is shaping up to be 
another busy year of learning, and we wouldn’t have it any other way!  
 
Staff Leaving 
 
This year we farewell the following staff – Noni Anderiesen (preschool teacher), Kirsty McLaughlin 
(Kangaroos teacher), Oliver Holt (SLSO), Dianne McGarrity (SLSO) and Colin Minchinton 
(General Assistant). A huge thank you to all these incredible people for helping to support the 
learning and wellbeing of our students at Broke this year. 2025 class arrangements will be 
announced in the new year.  
 
Changed Office Hours Term 1 2025 
 
Mrs Glover will be continuing as our School Administration Manager in Term 1 while Mrs Burke is 
on leave. Mrs Glover will work Wednesday, Thursday, Friday and every second Tuesday. This 
means the office will be unattended on Mondays and every second Tuesday.  
 
 
 

Up and coming events 
Event Year Date General Information 

Last Day 2024 
Staff and 
students 

Wednesday 18 December 

See information on 
last day events below 

in the Principal’s 
report 

First Day 2025 for staff Staff Friday 31st January 2025  

First Day 2025 for students K-6 Thursday 6th February 2025  

SSS Swimming Carnival K-6 Thursday 13th February 2025 
Permission note to 

come 

Meet the Teacher Afternoon K-6 Families Thursday 20th February 2025  

Newsletter 17 December 2024 



  
Last Day of Term 4 2024 
 
Tomorrow is the last day for students. We have a number of fun things happening: 

• Mufti day for all students 

• Principal’s Prize Picnic – selected students 

• Supercar Superheroes visit  

• Water Fun session  
Students will engage in a range of fun water-based play activities. Students should bring a 
change of sun safe clothes that they can get wet, including shoes. Closed in shoes must 
be worn at all times. Students will also need a hat and a towel.  

 
We are looking forward to a fun day! 
 
Save the Date! 
 
Our 2025 Meet the Teacher afternoon will take place on Thursday 20 th February. Please save 
the date! 
 
Wishing all our Broke families a very Merry Christmas!  
We look forward to another incredible year in 2025.  
 
Amy Ball 
Broke Public School Principal 
 

 
Farewell Year 6! We will miss you! 😊 

 



 

 


